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UNHEARALDED EXCITEMENT AT SCA 

With the official launch of 2013 and inaugural Stock Cars Australia (SCA Series) fast approaching, there is unheralded 

excitement among those involved, particularly as the first NASCAR hits our shores for the new series, this weekend. 

Waiting proudly for its arrival like an expectant father is its new owner Graham Booth from Western Sydney, and he 

is also excited about the series next year and is looking forward to driving the car so he can get ready for the official 

launch on the 24
th 

25
th

 of November at Wakefield Park.  

The next car will be for Walden Motorsport, and will in late September, and a shakedown is already planned within 

the first two weeks of arrival. The interest of the SCA 2013 series is by far exceeding the organiser’s expectations, 

and by all accounts will be the start of a great new series of Stock Cars in Australia. 

If anyone has any news, or interesting ideas please feel free to contact SCA Co-ordinator Brian Walden on email, 

brian@scaseries.com.au or telephone 0400 157 650. 

 

 

 

 


